
Hilliard Middle- Senior High School 
SAC Minutes for March 12, 2018 

Chairperson: A. Moore 
The March 12, 2018 meeting of the 2017-2018 school year for Hilliard Middle –Senior High 
School was called to order at 3:45 P.M.  All present were welcomed and thanked for their 
commitment to School Advisory Council.  Those present: Amanda Moore, Dallas Hunter, Alana 
Isham, Tammy Johnson. 
The minutes from the January 29, 2018 meeting were read and approved as read. 

 School Updates: 
o Student input- there was no student input at this time 
o March testing: SAT and FSA Writing- all went well; students had a mock testing situation the 

Friday before testing: at the end of first period, students walked to the room where they 
tested and discussed good test taking tips 

o HHS Band Performance-band members went to a band contest and performed outscored all 
of Nassau County in the contest 

o HHS Environthon: students competed (AP Environmental Science) in the county and placed 
1st place and are heading to state 

o Literacy- author visits; at least 3 student entries that have been published in the Amelia Arts 
o Unit Allocations- Mrs. Johnson finds out later in March the number of teacher units for the 

2018-2019 school year 
 

 Financial Report 

 Current Balance:  $8261    
 

 Other Business:  

  SAC survey for parents, students, and faculty. There was a discussion on how to access 
the survey (on FOCUS) and what the survey results will be used for (to help drive next 
year’s School Improvement Plan) 

 Graduation is Friday, May 18, 2018 

 Traffic Presentation presented to all high school students by NACDAC and Nassau 
County Sherriff’s Office (Hilliard (small town) is in the top 25 percent in the nation for 
having traffic fatalities) 

 New head football coach will be hired soon for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 

With there being no further business to be brought before the council, a motion was made by 
Dallas Hunter and seconded by Alana Isham to adjourn, the motion carried.   


